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A big thank you to the committee for such a friendly well 
organised show.  I enjoyed the depth of quality in both sexes, making it 
a memorable day for me. MPD (4,2) 1 Hills Donay Fraser. 6mths tri with 
appealing head and kind expression, well laid shoulders, good forechest, 
tight feet, level in topline,moved with drive. BPD. 2 Denny's Matoutahi 
Prince In The Snow. 6mths open marked tri, well set ears, enough neck, 
tight in pastern, level topline, well set tail, moved well in profile. 
PD (1) 1 Havard's Annavah Leonardo Da Vinci.10mths tri good length of 
muzzle, well set ears, ample neck, well placed shoulders, level topline, 
drives well with parallel rear. YD (3,1) 1 May's Janfrey Unwin tri 
compact hound with good expression, good rise of skull, clean in front 
with catlike feet, well ribbed, levels topline, short in hock, steady 
mover. 2 Denny's Janimist The Countryman With Matoutahi. Open marked 
tri. super outline, well pigmented, clean head, good through shoulders, 
correct tail set another with low set hock. GD (5,2) 1 Walden & 
Thornton's Nedlaw Benedict With Maplelayne Jw tri smart hound, clean 
head, well placed ears, kind eye, good neck and shoulders, depth to 
brisket, bang on tail set well angulated rear.  Moved well in all 
directions. 2 Hunt & Norris's Shercroft Apollo T/W heavier in head than 
1, good stop, well placed ears, kind expression, balanced outline, good 
in front, well ribbed, good bend of stifle, short in hock. another 
moving true both ways, would have liked 2 firsts in this quality class. 
3 Roberts Borest Cyclone. PGD (3) 1 Pitt's Dreamoak Illustrious Blanket 
Tri well pigmented, having powerful head with correct proportions, ample 
neck and forechest, well boned, level topline, used tail on the move. 2 
Chapman's Dialynne Solace At Gemark. Tri copy book head with very 
appealing expression, good neck, depth of ribbing, not at one with the 
handler today. 3 Ambridge's Bondlea Legion. LD (6) 1 Walden's Nedlaw 
Basil  T/W with very appealing head qualities, balanced head 
proportions, kind eye, well off in foreface, clean neck, well placed 
shoulders, tight feet, short coupled, bang on tailset, correct rear 
angulation at one with handler making well balanced outline. not in best 
of coats today. BD. 2 Davies's Barrvale Zorro. Open marked Tri. pleasing 
head, flowing neck, well placed shoulders, enough forechest, round bone 
giving substance, compact nice size hound, moving well, very close 
decision between these 2 males, just preferring head proportions on 1. 
Res BD. 3 Peterson & Hills Donay Freeman At Troopersway. 0D (3) 1 Hales 
Arpege Vindicator Tri. Pleasing head with kind expression, well padded 
muzzle, well placed ears, good topline, deep ribbed, well boned, tight 
feet, short coupled, clean outline, moved well fore and aft. 2 Havard's 



Annavah Felix. Blanket Tri Very smart outline, good rise of skull, well 
placed ears, ample neck, front well under body, good depth, good rear 
angles, longer cast than 1. 3 Philpott's Southistle Educate From 
Charterwood. VD (6,3) 1 Parker & Stevens CH & Ger Ch Serenaker Devil In 
Disguise Jw. Tri very appealing head, good stop and rise to skull, kind 
eye, well placed leathers of good length, arched neck, clean shoulders, 
deep ribbing well back, level toppling kept on move, rear angulation so 
parallel due to low set hocks and good drive. pushed hard for top 
honours. BV. 2 Holland's Rochalbury Duster  T/W Pleasing head, balanced 
in outline, good pasterns and tight feet, level topline, good rear 
angulation. 3 Mitchell's Dynamic Dougal. MPB (8,1) 1 Davies Beighleighs 
Miss Chievous. This tri puppy has so much breed type, head proportions 
very pleasing, well defined stop, broad nose, super ear set, elegant 
neck, good forequarters, level topline, correct tailset, nice hammy 
rear, presented clean and handled  sympathetically. movement was good in 
one so young. Res BB & BPIS. 2 Cox & Sutton's Rossut Delicious Another 
tri of quality which I am sure will change places in future, Good head 
proportions, well set ears, flowing neck, well angulated shoulders, tidy 
front, level in topline, plenty of rear in this puppy moving with drive, 
presentation was superb. 3 Pitt's Dreamoak Goodnight Girl. PB (6) 1 
Chapman's Gemark Siren. 11mths Tri ultra feminine in profile, excellent 
headed, good stop, kind eye giving pleasing expression, enough neck, 
good forechest and front, tight feet, carried tail well on move. 2 
Havard's Annavah Knick Knack Open Tri, full of quality, expressive head 
with good proportions, ample neck, enough forechest, deep in brisket, 
topline should strengthen with age. 3 Arden's Madika Spot On. JB (4,1) 1 
Hunt & Norris's Shercroft Arina T/W Sweetest head and expression, well 
shaped dark eye, correct ear set, tight front with neat feet, good use 
of tail on the move. 2 Bradley & Burgess's Dufosee Starshine Open Tri 
super head and expression, well set ears, good neck and forechest, tight 
pasterns, level topline, steady mover. 3 Davies Davricard Hollyhock For 
Barrvale. YB (4,1) 1 Spavin's Dialynne Cover Girl Tri Liked her head 
proportions, broad nose, good rise to skull, well placed ears, tight 
feet, good forechest and ribbing, level topline, well set tail, very 
sound. 2 Firth's Nictoney Polyanna Tri with another well proportioned 
head preferred rise of skull on 1, good neck and forechest, short 
coupled with well set tail, good rear with low hock. 3 Wright & 
Mitchell's Huntshill Starstruck. GB (9,2) 1 May's Janfrey Sapphire Tri 
ultra feminine very pleasing head with good foreface, well shaped eye, 
good leathers, ample neck, enough forechest, tight in pastern and feet, 
well sprung rib,  level topline, good bend of stifle, good tail carriage 
on the move, Balanced outline.  Pleased to award her top honours today. 
BB & BIS. 2 Hunt & Norris's Shercroft Arina. 3 Woodcock's Roddwood Rhea. 
PGB (5) 1 Firth's Rossut Volley At Nictoney 20mths Tri lovely in head 
and expression, flowing neck, well placed shoulders, deep forechest, 



good round bone, compact in body, level topline, using rear well on 
move. 2 Parker & Stevens Fallowfield Davinia At Serenaker. Tri well 
defined stop, well placed ears, ample neck, good forechest, good in 
ribbing, compact body, good rear action. 3 Waldren's Nedlaw Beryl. LB 
(9,3) 1 Bradley & Burgess's Dufosee Northern Star .Tri with clean skull, 
tidy shape to head, well placed ears, broad nose, good neck, pleasing 
outline, moved freely. 2 Firth's Rossut Volley At Nictoney.  3 Philpotts 
Southistle Penny Locket From Charterwood. OB (5) 1 Denny's Dufosee 
Lucinda With Matoutah Open Tri, I have liked in the past, very pleasing 
in head, good stop and rise of skull, well flewed, reachy neck, good 
forechest and depth to brisket, tight in pastern, level topline, well 
toned, free striding. 2 Spavin's Dufosee Nabrina With Dialynne Blanket 
Tri nice eye to this well shaped head, good stop, super shoulder 
placement, good depth to chest, level topline, low set hock. 3 
Woodcock's Roddwood Melody. VB (6) 1 Woodcock's Ch Rossgay Rouska At 
Roddwood JW 9 years young T/W Good head and expression, enough neck, 
well placed shoulders, good forechest, good rear angulation giving her 
super drive on the move. 2 Arden's Barterhound Rosebud At Madika JW 8 
years Open Tri good head with well placed leathers, tidy neck and 
shoulders, tight in pastern, level topline, well set on tail, good rear 
angulation, schooled to perfection. 3 Conway's Barterhound Begonia At 
Bedeway. SPB (3,1) 1 Scarlett's Timamso Saskia For Michelroy. 8 month 
Tri, well balanced head with lovely expression, flowing neck, good 
forechest, level topline, good tailset, well angulated rear. 2 
Brownlow's Bellevalley Dunnit Tri, slightly heavier than 1, nice outline 
good forechest, well ribbed, level toppling with good tailset, good rear 
angulation, good profile movement.  


